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HAZEL GREEN LAW ENFORCEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 

NOVEMBER 1, 2016 

 

Chairperson Dale Leifker called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Proof of 

publication: notices were posted at American Bank, Post Office, Village Hall, and 

all the Trustees were notified by email and mail. 
 

Trustees present: Josh Kearney and Chris Lisk. 

  

Employees present: Sally Bauer, Chief Jim Monahan, Sergeant Brandon Clark. 
 

Citizens present: Robert Hessling and Becky Lee-6:18 p.m. 

 

PUBLIC INPUT: None. 
 

MONTHLY POLICE REPORTS: Chief Jim Monahan presented the committee 

with prior month police reports.  The committee did not have any questions, 

comments or concerns about the report. 

 

REVIEW ORDINANCE FOR DRUG PARAPHERNALIA: Chief Monahan 

and Sergeant Clark explained to the committee an additional ordinance to 9.04, 

marijuana, possession and use prohibited, added for drug paraphernalia.  Most 

other agencies have both of these ordinances. 

 

Dale Leifker made the recommendation to approve adding an ordinance for drug 

paraphernalia with the fines for the 1
st
 and 2

nd
 offences to match Grant County’s.  

Chris Lisk seconded the motion.  Roll call vote: Josh Kearney-yes, Chris Lisk-yes 

and Dale Leifker-yes.  Motion passed 3-0.  

 

ONE HOUR PARKING LIMIT ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 1610 

FAIRPLAY ST: Discussion was held on limiting parking to one hour on the north 

side of Fairplay Street, alongside the hall.  Parking will be monitored further on 

this issue. 

 

Dale Leifker  made the motion to adjourn at 6:25 p.m.  Josh Kearney seconded the 

motion.  The committee agreed. 

 

Sally Bauer 

Clerk/Treasurer  


